
CHEHALIS      TRIBAL        COMMUNITY

The Chehalis Tribal Government will be closed Monday, December 9, 
2024 for the funeral service of a beloved Tribal Elder.  Business will 

resume on Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 8:00am.

Essential services will remain open. This is to include Wellness Center, 
Behavioral Health, Childcare, Public Safety, TGA, and some Indirect 

Services. These departments may operate with temporary reduced staff. 

Additional Information:

 
Childcare is limited to private pay or to parent(s)/ guardian(s) who are 

required to work during the Tribal Government closure. 

Our condolences to the family 




